
SUMMER IS HERE!  We are getting geared up for our Sports 

Camp held July 18th—22nd.  The following opportunities to serve 

are still available:  Group Leader for 8&9 yr old, Registration  

Table, Snack Helpers, Basketball Station Helper, Coordination 

Station Helper & Advertisement.  If interested, see Paige Town-

send (824-1217).   

 

OFFICE HOURS:  The secretary’s office hours will move back to 

the mornings (9:00am—12:00pm) beginning Monday, June 
20th.  In addition, the secretary will be out of the office June 

30th—July 8th.  Please submit any announcements you wish to 
place in the 7/3 and 7/10 bulletin NO LATER THAN JUNE 
24th 9:00am.  We hope this does not cause any inconvenience.   

 

GEORGE KISSINGER OFFERING & SEASON OF PRAYER FOR  

ASSOCIATIONAL MISSIONS The Peninsula Baptist Association  

impacts the peninsula region with the gospel of Jesus Christ by 

working with a network of churches.  Our goal was $1000 and 

GPBC gave $1038.51.  Thank you for all of your support and giv-

ing.  May God Bless you!  —From your GPBC WMU 
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